
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES FOR THE  
BERGEN ELECTRICAL SUBSTATION PROJECT 
JOHN F. KENNEDY INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

  
The Port Authority of New York & New Jersey has issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
for design-build services for the Bergen Electrical Substation Project at John F. Kennedy 
International Airport. The Project will be delivered using a design-build project delivery 
method. The RFQ can be found on the Port Authority’s Procurement Department website at 
http://www.panynj.gov/business-opportunities/bid-proposal-advertisements.html  under   the 
‘Alternative Project Delivery’ tab. Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) are due by 2:00 p.m. 
EST on December 12, 2019.  
 
Firms may submit questions regarding the Project’s procurement to:  
 
Allison Agliardo 
Procurement Department 
The Port Authority of New York & New Jersey 
E-mail: aagliardo@panynj.gov 
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